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Thursday 1st May 2025 
 

Year 6 Production 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are currently in the process of organising our Year 6 production, The Amazing Adventures of 
Superstan!  
 
The children will fill in a form with their preferred size of role and receive a copy of the script. 
Auditions for those that wish to have a main or medium speaking part will be taking place during 
school time on Friday 16th May. We will use the children’s forms to help us to allocate parts 
based on the auditions. It may not be possible to cater to everyone’s preferences, but 
everybody that requests a speaking part will receive one. 
 
It would also help us to allocate parts if we knew of any absences due to holidays, etc. Our 
performances are Tuesday 8th July at 4.00pm and Wednesday 9th July at 9.30am. If you know 
that you will be on holiday on these dates, please let us know as soon as possible so we do not 
allocate large parts to absentees.  
 
A letter about ticket allocations for each performance will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Thank you for your support. We are looking forward to a great end of year production. 
 
If you do have any further questions, please come and see us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs A. Cordell and Miss B. Fox 

                                    


